
Novatel Wireless Technologies, LTD.
Suite 200, 6715-8th Street NE
Calgary, Alberta T2E 7H7
CANADA T2E 7H7
(Tel)  403-295-4800
(Fax) 403-295-4801

21 September, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Applications Processing Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD. 21046

Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter serves as response to Linda Elliott’s email correspondence
(attached on the following page) regarding conflicting FCC ID entered
on Form 731 and the FCC label.

The FCC ID on Form 731 currently reads:  NBZNRM-R900.    The FCC
ID on the label reads:  NBZNRMR900.

The label is correct;  the FCC ID is: NBZNRMR900

Please make any necessary corrections to Form 731.

Thank you,

Ben Greenwood
RF Engineer



E-mail correspondence from FCC:

To: Benjamin Greenwood, Novatel Wireless Technologies, Ltd.
From: Linda Elliott

lelliott@fcc.gov
FCC Application Processing Branch

Re: FCC ID NBZNRM-R900
Applicant: Novatel Wireless Technologies Ltd
Correspondence Reference Number: 16248
731 Confirmation Number: EA98711
Date of Original E-Mail: 09/21/2000

The FCC ID (NBZNRM-R900) entered on the Form 731, does not agree with
the FCC ID (NBZNRMR900) shown on the identification label.  Submit an
email/letter to correct the Form 731, or a revised identification
label, as appropriate.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can
continue on the above referenced application.  Failure to provide the
requested information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may
result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and
forfeiture  of the filing fee pursuant to section 1.1108.

DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the Reply button.  In order for
your response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your
response via the Internet at www.fcc.gov, Electronic Filing, OET
Equipment Authorization Electronic Filing.  If the response is
submitted through Add Attachments, a message which informs the
processing staff that a new exhibit has been submitted must also be
submitted via Submit Correspondence.  Also, please note that partial
responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be
directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.


